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Message from Our Pastor 
 

 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well, and in good spirits and good health.  
 
Having recently celebrated the victorious life of Dr. Ang at his Seonghwa this week, and 
with the passing of our dear elder brother Mr. Takahashi and his Seonghwa to be 
celebrated tomorrow, I feel grateful for the foundation our elder members have made for 
us to stand on, as well as, determined to honor their legacy.  
 
We each leave a legacy behind. The question is what will yours be? Whose lives will you 
touch? What will you give to the next generation? 
 
As a Unification family we have embarked on a new 7 year course under the leadership of 
our beloved True Mother. We are in the midst of creating Cheon Il Guk for all God’s 
people to live in. Our national leadership has declared 6 key goals for us to pursue in 
alignment with True Mother’s directions to bring God’s long cherished dream to fruition. 
Tomorrow each subregion will host a Famicon to review these goals, and brainstorm 
together how to achieve them locally. Each of us has something important to contribute to 
bring the victory. 
 
If you feel called to participate in tomorrow’s Famicon, please register here, and 
come ready to reflect, share and take ownership.   
 
Wishing you a wonderful week full of blessings! 
Sincerely, 
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

Remembering Kensaku Takahashi 
 

 

 

Our beloved Brother Mr. Kensaku Takahashi passed away on January 24th. He was the 
previous director of Ocean Church, loved by many and respected around the world. Read 
his biography here.  

 

Seonghwa Information 
The Seonghwa Ceremony will be on Saturday, January 30th at 8:30am. All are invited to 



 

 

join virtually via Zoom: Click Here to view the ceremony at the time of the program  
 
The WonJeon Ceremony will be held at Sleepy Hollow Cemetery following the Seonghwa, 
and as this is outdoors, all are welcome to attend. Click here for more info.  
 
Donations to help the memorial fund can be made using the link below. Donation by 
checks can be sent to Yasuko Takahashi at: 69 High Street, Tarrytown, NY 10591. 
 
Click here for the Memorial Fund for Mr. Tahahashi 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

National Family Service 
on Sundays at 11am 

 
Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 
It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

Children Ministry 
 



 

 

 

 

Sign Up Here 

  

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

HTM New Year Kick-Off Meeting 
 

 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve a Room 
 

 

 

In order to use the church property safely, all parties desiring to use the church 
property will need to complete a room request form online, and agree to the 
following regulations.  

 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

 

 

    

 

  

 


